
From: Ross, James 

Sent: 02 December 2009 15:21 

To: Stewart, Melissa 

Cc: Bain, Peter 

Subject: LOCAL REVIEW BODY REF. 09/0003/LRB. Planning ref 09/00745/DET. 

 

Attachments: Achnagoul 008.jpg; Achnagoul 001.jpg; Achnagoul 002.jpg; 

Achnagoul 003.jpg; Achnagoul 004.jpg; Achnagoul 005.jpg; Achnagoul 

006.jpg; Achnagoul 007.jpg 

 

  Melissa, 

 

Please find attached, photos of the private access and connection to the A83 

Arrochar-Kennacraig Trunk Road. Although the connection to the A83 is a matter 

for Transport Scotland, the photos do show the existing visibility.  

 

Regards 

 

 

James Ross 

Operational Services 

Network & Environment                 


















